
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue

Manila

ADVISORY

ln view of the ongoing maintenance of lC Database Hardware,

please be advised that the Enhanced Licensing System (ELS) will

be temporarily unavailable starting Fridov, J uly 27 ,20L8, at 3:00

in the afternoon until Monday, July 30 2OL8 at 9:00 in the

morning.

ENGR. AMPOLOQUIO

Acting Division Manager
I nformation Systems Division
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ATTY. JO NE FRANCES D.C. CASTRO

ffice r-in-Ch a rge

Licensing Division
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